

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

October 18, 2004

Keith M. Glavin 22 Eddington Street Middleton, MA 01949

Dear Mr. Glavin:

Pursuant to your meeting with the Board October 7, 2004, this will confirm that the Board voted to deny your request for reinstatement of your registered professional nurse license based on the fact that you did not meet the conditions of the Consent Agreement executed in October 2000.

The Board indicated to you and expects that before you request to meet with them again that you will meet the terms of the Consent Agreement.

The name, address and phone number of an addictionologist referred to at the Board meeting is: George K. Dreher, M.D., 272 Congress Street, Portland, ME 04101,874-2466.

Sincerely.

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:vls

pc: John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

